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Limits on the clothing allowed in the visitation area were designed to 
prevent harassment, discomfort or embarrassing incidents that may 
spoil your visit.  Listed below are examples of proper and improper 

attire.  Suggestive clothing and see-through fabrics will not be allowed.  
Appropriate underclothing is required.  If you do not understand a rule 
or guideline, please feel free to ask a member of the staff for assistance. 

Visitors	wearing	coats,	jackets,	sweaters,	etc.	must	be	wearing	shirt	that	is	proper	under	these	items.		
Visitors	MUST	adhere	to	the	dress	code	policy.	Visitors	cannot	wear:		

1. Shirts	without	sleeves.	
2. Low	cut	or	revealing	shirts,	tanks/halter	tops,	stretch	pants,	leggings,	tights,	or	Spandex	pants.		
3. Swimsuits,	see-through,	or	torn	clothing.	
4. Short-shorts,	miniskirts,	hats,	scarves,	bandanas,	or	sun	visors.		
5. Clothing	with	profane	pictures	or	language.		


